
 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Harrington Drive Water Main Replacement Project Update: June 13, 2025 

Dear Resident:  

Construction crews will continue to work on Harrington Drive and Fox Hills Drive this week. 
Please refrain from parking on the street where crews are working. We also encourage you 
to enter/exit the neighborhood via other streets whenever possible.  

As part of your community’s water system upgrade, workers will be flushing new pipes to 
ensure clean, safe water. During flushing, fire hydrants will be opened, causing water to 
spray into the air and flow down the street temporarily.  This is a normal part of the 
process to clear the pipes and improve water quality. 

Residents will receive notices 24-48 hours prior to any planned flushing activities. 

Should you have any inquiries regarding the Harrington Drive Water Main Replacement 
Project, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project 
Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour 
emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243 


